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4th November 2022 
 

Parent Consultations  
 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you into school next week, Wednesday 9th November, 
for your child’s parent consultation. All parents/carers are to enter the school building via the main 
school office. Once inside, the parent consultations will take place in the following areas across 
school: 
 

 

Year Group Location within school 

Terrific for Twos Library 

Nursery Within the Nursery 

Reception Within a Reception classroom 

Year 1 and Year 2 KS1 hall 

Year 3 and Year 4 Dining hall 

Year 5 and Year 6 KS2 hall 

 
*Please note, as you are already aware, parent consultations for children in 3AG will be taking place 
on Wednesday 23rd November.  
 
A sample of your child’s books will be available for you to view before your parent consultation for 
Reception to Year 6. Two’s and Nursery will share things with you as part of the discussion.   
 

In addition to this, during the consultation, staff will be handing to you a data collection sheet which 
we ask parents/carers to review annually. Please could you update any details that need editing on 
the sheet or write ‘no changes’ on the top of the form and then preferably hand back into the 
collection box when exiting school or return to school with your child the following day.    
 
Finally, there will be the usual parent/carer feedback board in the main school corridor, which we 
would encourage parents/carers to use to celebrate ‘what is going well in school’ and ‘even better 
if’ suggestions. As always, we thank you for your feedback and look forward to building on any 
suggestions you may have.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support- we look forward to meeting with you next week.  
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School.  
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